
POLITICAL UNREST IN CAMEROON......

Some of you will be aware of the political situation in Cameroon and of recent
events.  Just to recap, the Anglophone area in which SHUMAS, our partner 
NGO is based, has been the focus of unrest for many months.  As a result, in-
stitutions, banks, schools, universities, etc have been closed and the Internet 
down.

Very recently, the situation has stabilised and life in Bamenda is getting back 
to how it was.

As a consequence of these issues, all SH students had last year’s studies ab-
ruptly terminated.  Many of them took advantage of this to gain practical ex-
perience in their own local clinics and communities.  However soon they 
should be able to return to university as things normalise.

There will be no new intake of SH students this academic year as all the pre-
vious students have to repeat their year and there is no space on courses for 
a new entry.
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